
 
 

Dear Patient: 

 

In order for us to establish proper treatment for you, we 

need your current medical records. 

 

Please contact your current physician’s office to give proper 

authorization and have your medical records sent to us. 

 

Please request these records as soon as possible so that our 

physician can receive and review them before your 

scheduled appointment date. If we do not receive your 

records prior to your appointment, unfortunately you will 

need to reschedule. 

 

Have your records sent to: 

 

 Partners in Obstetrics & Gynecology 

Attn: Medical Records Department 

333 School Street, Suite 205 

Pawtucket, RI 02860 

 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

 

We look forward to meeting you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

The Physicians and Staff of Partners in Ob/Gyn 


